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19th November 2018
Dear Parent,

I am very sorry to inform you that Chris McCarthy passed away on the night of Thursday 15th November. Chris was not only a much loved and valued member of the staff at Puddletown First School in his role as handyman, he was also the husband of Cathy McCarthy our Y3 teaching assistant.

Chris had been ill for a while and this is why Cathy has not been in school. As much as she loves and enjoys working with our children her priorities at this difficult time lay with her husband and family, I would like say a big thank you to Miss Clarke for stepping in to cover this ½ term.


Chris will leave a large hole in our school community. His dedication and service to the school and children in our care was evident in all he did. He was also a great friend to us all, a genuine ‘top bloke!’ This will be a difficult time for the school and whilst our thoughts and prayers are with Cathy and her family we will endeavour to honour the memory of Chris by ensuring that, as we always do, the children come first, second and last at Puddletown First to enable your children to be ‘the best they can be.’

Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick
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